[image: image1.png]L~
(nacra

changingves
ooaing pperhies.




Re: OEEG

Dear Claire, I would like to thank you and the employer engagement team, for all your hard work over the past year. The concept of the OEEG is very much needed and I think to date you have worked well in setting up good practice in engaging employers, which is so much needed within the city. The networking opportunities the OEEG have provided the whole group have been very welcome, through the various meetings and workshops over the past year. In particular, this has benefited with providing Nacro with 2 Reception/Administration placements undertaking much needed work, especially when our budgets are so tight! We are pleased that these placements have also been very successful for raising the confidence of placements and helping them in their objective of gaining work experience. Lastly, I would like to thank you for the PR workshop at The Argus and the Marketing workshop delivered at New England House. Both these events were very well organised and engaged relevant key note speakers (The Argus business Editor and the CSR Marketing Agency). This has helped raise our profile of ‘worthy’ organisations, who operate professionally, whilst assisting the attendees in understanding the needs of PR and Marketing businesses (and the relevant business language). I feel all that attended went away with a lot to consider, especially how to communicate to their stakeholders. I do hope that the group continues in the future as these opportunities are so important for time poor organisations such as ourselves, with very limited budgets. 

Yours sincerely

Daniel Cronin

Nacro Sussex Centre Manager (e2e)
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